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ASSISTANCE WITH THE TRACING OF RELATIVES 

 

Social workers at the Seshego Hospital are searching for the relatives of the late Mr. 

Denelton Ndlovu, who is seemingly from Thabazimbi. Mr. Ndlovu is not documented 

in South Africa and his date of birth is seemingly around 1974. He was admitted to 

Seshego Hospital on 19th September 2015 and passed away on 22nd September 

2015. Family members or anyone with information as to his family’s whereabouts is 

requested to contact Ms. Mboweni, Social Worker, at Seshego Hospital. 
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